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ADDITONAL INFORMATION 

 

1. The Call for Evidence relating to the Grenfell Tower 
recommendations: https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/
uploads/attachment_data/file/901820/20200717_FINAL_Fire_Safety_Consultation_Docu
ment.pdf 

  

2. As of 9 July 2020, no Equality Impact Assessment, (a statutory requirement) has been undertaken 
prior to issuing the proposals for implementing the Grenfell 
recommendations:     https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/
uploads/attachment_data/file/901866/20200708__Fire_Safety_Order__2005__Uplift_Con
sultation_IA.pdf 

  

3. The article in Inside Housing stating that the Government will not be implementing the 
legal requirement for PEEPs for the vast majority of vulnerable 
people: https://www.insidehousing.co.uk/news/news/government-backs-away-from-
grenfell-inquiry-call-for-three-monthly-checks-of-all-fire-doors-67233 

  

4. The response to the Grenfell Tower inquiry Phase 1 Report from the Fire Brigade 
Union:   https://www.fbu.org.uk/publication/fbu-response-grenfell-tower-inquiry-phase-1-
report 

 


